CHAUNCEY B. LITTLE HOME ADDRESS
2D DisT. KANSAS OLATHE, KANS.

Congress of the United States
Bousge of Representatibes
Washington, B. €.

May 5th, 1926

Mr. H. Maxwell, Recording Secretary,
Mulberry, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Maxwell:

Your kind favor of April 30th received re-
lative to the Fitzgerald Bill. I wish ta state that I
am heartily in favor of this bill.

I was a member of the sub-committee that voted
it out of the Committee by a vote & three to two. I
voted for the Fitzgerald Bill and expect to work and vote
for it when it reaches the House. We had a hard fight
but won.

I appreciate your letter.

With kind personal regards, I am /

Respectfully yours,

CBL: G
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